
Proposal for Middle School Choir Fundraiser
To: Minidoka School Board
From: Courtney Birch
Date: 03/12/25
Subject: Approval Request for Middle School Choir Fundraiser
Dear Members of the School Board,
I am writing to request approval for a fundraiser benefiting the choir programs at both East Minico 
and West Minico Middle Schools. This event will be held in partnership with Frostbite, a local snow 
cone shop, and will provide students with an enjoyable treat while supporting their school’s choir 
program.
Fundraiser Details

• Event: Snowcone sale during lunch periods
• Location: East Minico and West Minico Middle Schools
• Date: May (or when weather is slightly more predictable) 2025, One day at each school 
• Cost per Snowcone: $2.00
• Profit Distribution: 50% of sales will go directly to the choir program, while the remaining 

50% will be retained by Frostbite to cover the cost of materials.
Purpose of the Fundraiser
The funds raised will be used to support the choir programs by covering expenses such as sheet 
music, performance attire,  festival entry fees, and transportation costs for choir events. By hosting 
this event at both schools, we can maximize participation and ensure that all students have an 
opportunity to contribute to their choir program’s success.
Benefits to Students and the School Community

• Encourages school spirit and student involvement.
• Provides financial support for choir activities without requiring an upfront investment from 

the school.
• Builds positive relationships with local businesses through community collaboration.
• Gives students an opportunity to participate in fundraising efforts that directly benefit their 

extracurricular activities.
• Students will gain experience selling and preparing the snow cones

Request for Approval
I kindly request the school board’s approval to proceed with this fundraiser. If granted, we will 
coordinate with school administrators and Frostbite to ensure the event runs smoothly and abides 
by all school policies. Please let me know if you require any additional details or modifications to 
the proposal.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your support in making this fundraiser 
a success for our choir students.
Sincerely,
Courtney Birch
East & West Minico Choir Director


